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HAPPY NEW YEAR!

As this is the first newsletter in 2023 The Board of IAAP Division 1 would like to
take this opportunity to wish you a Happy New 2023. 

May this 2023 be full of health, happiness, joy, prosperities and great success! 

 

 

 

Division 1 will be present at SIOP 2023
 

We are proud to announce that
Division 1 will be present at the 2023
SIOP Annual Conference. The
President of Division 1 Vicente
Martínez-Tur will present the summary
of the Division’s project "This works
in my place - Latin America" as part
of the symposium Achieving the
United Nations Sustainable
Development Goalschaired by Walter
Reichman.

 
 

Call for Experts This Works in my Place! Africa
Edition 

Dear IAAP Division 1 members, 

After the success of This works in my place! Latin America edition, we would like to
launch the second edition of this project in relation to This works in my place!
Africa.

The main goal of the project will be to identify pertinent challenges, opportunities,
barriers and any other contextual factors in Africa that shape Work and
Organizational Psychology (WOP) strategies and practices in achieving relevant
Sustainable Development Goals of the United Nations. 

For this reason, we are launching a call for work and organizational psychology
experts, including academics and practitioners, who can contribute with their
knowledge and experience to this project. We are looking for experts who are
knowledgeable on the context in Africa regardless of where they currently live. To
fully capture the diversity of the African context, we are encouraging participation
from as many regions of Africa as possible.

The role of the expert will be to contribute to the different stages of the project
such as the workshop, the analysis and classification of contextual factors in Africa,
the design of a measurement instrument and participation in a Delphi study.

Please share this call with anyone who might be interested in participating!

To obtain more information about the project and to participate, please email us
at iaapdiv1@gmail.com

We thank you very much in advance for your participation!

Best regards,

Board of IAAP Division 1 Work and Organizational Psychology
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